
VOLUNTARY RECALL NOTICE  
 
June 21st, 2019  
 
As a precautionary measure, Zenabis has decided to recall approximately 200 mislabeled units of Wappa 
(3.5 grams) under our recreational Namaste brand. Due to an error in labelling, a single lot of the dried 
flower (number 1000125, packaged on June 3, 2019) contains a higher THC level than indicated on the 
label. However, please note that the information regarding the level of THC displayed both in store and 
online is accurate and matches the level of THC in the dried flower.  
 
If you have purchased the product in one of our stores, you can exchange it directly in store. If you 
purchased the product online, you can contact our Customer Relations Centre to complete your 
exchange. 1-888-551-2161. 
 
Please note that this incident is only a labelling error and does not affect the quality of the product. All 
other Zenabis cannabis products already on the market are not impacted by this recall.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused and thank you for your patience as we work towards 
rectifying this situation. 

 


